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5. 
OIIIOHAL IMY NO. 10 \ - 
UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT I 

Memorandum 
TO : J. C. Clarke, Manager 

new Pork Operations Office 

! 

DATE: February 23, 1961 

FROM : Kenneth Ae Dunbar, Manager 
Chicago Operations Office 

.- m:JP 

A complete physical inventory was made of SS materials, as of 
Deceder 31, 1960, in conjunction w i t h  our SS materials survey 
of Station DEM. The followtng is an analysis of the difference 
between the inventory reported, as o f  December 31, 1960, on 
Form m-578, and the physical inventory: 

Enriched Uranium (Gm) 
Blement Isotope 

According t o  the licensee, the difference is  not defined as a 
l o s s  f o r  the following reasonst 

Estimates have been included in the inventory of miscel- 
laneous scrap. 

A l l  elements are shipped on an analytical basis. 

A large quantity of scrap of questionable value is  in 
the process of recovery. 

Any difference that arises a t  the conclusion of a completed 
contract will be taken up a t  that timee 
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ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSJON 
CHICAGO OPERATIONS OFFICE 

9800 SOUTH CASS AVENUE 
ARGONNE, r L L l N o l s  
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M r .  J. C e  Delreney, Chief 
Nuclear Materials Branch 
Div is ion  of Licensing and Regulation 
O m s .  Atomic Energy Cmisslon 
Washington 2 5 ,  0.6.  

Dear Has. Dalanoy: 

We would l i k e  to take t h i s  opportunity of  comment- 
ing on your l e t t e r  of February 10th addressed t o  M r .  CanhasrPe 

He has obtained Q memorandum Bran Norton Wcios, 
our Health and Safety Officer, copy of which I m enclosing, 
herewith. We feel t h i s  covers the si tuat ion and t rust  you 
agree. 

Thanklng you for bringing these matters to our 
attention, we arc 

Very t r u l y  yours, 

WFM/ms 
E nc? osu re 
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D. E. MAKEPEACE DTVISION 
A T T  L PIPORO. )1 ASS. 
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